Pre-work for Committees Discussion

As you know, there is a Fall Congregational meeting coming up on 9/29, and a discussion on Committees is on the agenda. In order to make the discussion on Committees as effective as possible, we would like to hear from you! Here is a draft working summary of our committees and coordinator roles at UUCM.

For the committees, tasks, and/or clubs on which you participate, please review the document, and please let me know your feedback. Are there member names which need to be added or deleted? Are the chairs identified correctly? Also, if you are a leader of a committee or a committee chair, let me know your thoughts on how often your committee meets and how well it is functioning, or any other suggestions you might have.

Please email your corrections, information, and thoughts to Dianne Estrada, email address is **destrada@ffic.com**.

We will summarize all feedback and use it to prioritize our discussion. We look forward to a lively discussion on 9/29. **All members** please plan to attend!